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Welcome to the 2010 HoY Show

With entries opening on the 1st December (because of IT hold ups we won’t be live on 
the web until late afternoon), here are a few points we would like you to note.  Please 
remember to read the General Conditions carefully.
Please check that the dates on your ESNZ Registrations will be current, at the time you 
will be competing at the show, and that all additions and information on your entry 
forms are correct.   A little time spent doing this will save you a lot of time in the long 
run.   Please ensure that you read all section conditions carefully. No entries will be 
accepted if not accompanied with the Horse of the Year Entry Form.

Attached to the notification of entries that you will receive from this office, will be 
your car and gate passes.   Please print these off and bring them with you.  An example 
is attached to this newsletter.   Section 1 & 2 are your car and camping (if relevant) 
passes.   These camping/day passes must be displayed at all times when you are 
entering or on the grounds.   Section 3 shows the number of people that are eligible to 
enter the grounds (each competitor will receive 2 admission passes).  This part must be 
handed to the gate keeper if you arrive on the grounds on Monday or Tuesday.  After 
Tuesday, admission passes will need to be shown to the Gatekeeper and handed to 
Security to gain entrance into the administration area.  Please remember to register as 
soon as you arrive, to collect your wristbands, etc.  You will not be able to compete,
enter the secured area or re enter the grounds without wristbands.
Our website has changed slightly this year.   All schedules are on the website 
www.hoy.co.nz.   If you put your mouse on the headings ESNZ Sports or Non ESNZ 
Sports you will find drop down lists from which you can select the section you wish to 
enter.   All schedules and entry information is under the respective sections.   All 
competitors will find the HoY Entry form and General Conditions on the Competitors 
page.  (There is also a link from your section page to the Competitors page).
Please remember to check the Competitors page regularly as there will be important
information posted on there from time to time.  
We look forward to seeing you all in March.  Please remember to contact us if you 
have any problems.  Contact details:   admin@event-pro.co.nz, phone 06 844 8714.
Please remember that entries DO NOT OPEN until 1st December (because of IT hold 
ups we won’t be live on the web until late afternoon).
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